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Sheriff Scott Israel

November 13, 2017

Dan West, Director

Broward County Parks and Recreation Division
950 N.W. 38" Street

QOakland Park, FL 33309

Re: Broadview Pocket Park

Mr. West,

| am writing to Broward County Parks to express my full support in naming the Broadview Pocket
Park in our community in honor of Jack and Jan Washburn. A recommended name to honor both of
them would be the “Washburn Park.” Ms. Jan Washburn was a great activist and an HOA president
for many years and also extremely involved in the community.

Please consider naming the park after them. It's a great way of honoring them for their support in
the community.

Thank you for your time.

ﬁ_y_ Captain Andrew Dunbar
Lauderdale Lakes/Central Broward District
Broward Sheriff's Office
Department of Law Enforcement



